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Duluth Fire Department Live Fire Training Exercise RE-SCHEDULED
 

 
The June 30th  Live Fire Training Exercise on the Sundby Road planned by the Duluth
Fire Department was cancelled due to high winds. It has been rescheduled for Wednesday
July 2nd.
 
From 9am - 5pm Wednesday, Sundby Road will be closed to vehicle traffic from Page
Street (just above Burning Tree Rd) to Miller Creek Drive. Access to the Miller Creek
Townhomes will be from Haines Road. 
 
Motorists driving in the area of this event should be aware of no through traffic on
Sundby Road.

If you have any traffic related questions contact Officer Bill Stovern at 218-730-5678.



   

   


